
 

 

DPS-Monarch/CIR/SCY/2025-26/251                                                                             Date: 28.04.2025 

From Principal’s desk... 

Subject: Japan Educational Field Trip for Grade 5 students and Parent Orientation 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings of the day! 

I am writing to share an exciting opportunity for your child (Grade 5) to participate in the upcoming 
educational field trip to Japan, organized by the school. 

We are proud to be the first Indian school in Qatar to organize an educational trip to Japan, offering 
our students a unique opportunity to explore and learn about the country's rich culture, history, and 
innovation.  

The trip is scheduled from July 1st to July 7th, 2025. (Departure from Doha on 30th June at night 
and arrival on 8th July in Doha). 

The field trip fee is QAR 14,300 per student. The fee includes the following: 

• Return international flights 

• Internal flights 

• Hotel accommodation 

• Daily breakfast, lunch and dinner 

• Airport transfers 

• Guided tours 

• English speaking guide 

• Travel insurance 

• Visa fee 

If you would like your ward to join the trip, please register using the following link: 
Field Trip Registration Form – https://forms.office.com/r/c4HbwKNQj9 

Additionally, a Parent Orientation regarding the trip will be held today via Zoom. This session 
will provide detailed information about the itinerary, fees, travel guidelines, necessary documentation, 
safety protocols, and other essential details. We will also address any queries you may have to 
ensure complete clarity and smooth planning for this wonderful educational experience. 

Meeting Details: 

             Date: Monday, April 28, 2025 

      Time: 6:30 p.m. 

   Zoom Link: Join Zoom Meeting 

      Meeting ID: 827 9002 1410 

    Password: 799383 

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/c4HbwKNQj9
https://dpsmisdoha.zoom.us/j/82790021410?pwd=YON3ludFtLaS2kdRqqjAliUwvShFYj.1


We kindly request the presence of all parents whose children are interested in participating. Your 
participation will ensure you receive all necessary information to make an informed decision regarding 
your child’s involvement. 

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation. We look forward to your active participation in 
making this an enriching and memorable experience for our students. 

Warm regards, 
 
 
 

 

Meenal Bakshi  

School Principal 
 

Our Motto 
Education with a difference 

Our Vision 
DPS Monarch International School will deliver learning excellence that is child-centric, value-based, and technology- 
driven. 

 
Our Mission 
DPS Monarch International School will ensure that students add value to their community and make the world a better 
place to live. 
 
 
 


